LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE NOTES, OCTOBER, 2019
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Oct 5, 6
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
LIFECHAIN

Today is LIFECHAIN Sunday.  Pro Life people all across the nation will stand in silent, prayful witness in support of human life.  Lining streets in their cities and near churches, they will recognize that abortion kills children, hurts women and there is a loving option—adoption.  For a chain near you, please go to LIFESPAN’s website, miLIFESPAN.org and click on events.  For more information, please call 248-816-1546.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Annual Luncheon

LIFESPAN’s annual pro-life luncheon will be held on Oct 16th, 2019 at St. Aiden Church in Plymouth.  Ellen Salter whose daughter Meghan has been disabled since birth, will explain some of the difficulties she has found securing aid and protection of handicapped people.  Livonia Councilman Scott Bahr will be speaking about the effect of Planned Parenthood in Livonia.  For more information, please call the Livonia office of LIFESPAN, 734-422-6230
Also on Oct 16, Michigan Nurses for Life will hold their annual conference at St. Joseph Mercy Hospital in Pontiac, MI.  Guest speakers Donna Harrison, MD, Executive Director of  the American Association of Pro-life Obstetricians and Gynecologist, Cheri Sammiss, Director of Integrations for Bioethics for Ascension Hospitals and Health System and Amber Gier, nursing student at Oakland University, all of who will address today’s Medical and Ethical Issues for health care professionals.  For more information, please call 248-816-8484 or visit www.mnfl.org. 

[image: image3]Oct 19,20      Right to Life-LIFESPAN    Movement in Motion 

Reservations for 2020 Movement in Motions bus trip to Washington DC for the annual March for Life will close on October 31st.  Be sure to reserve your place for this life changing pro-live event.  Please call the Oakland/Macomb office for more information, 248-816-1546.


[image: image4]Oct 26,27
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
50th Anniversary

LIFESPAN will celebrate our 50th Anniversary at our May 5th Dinner.  It is hard to believe we have been promoting a respect for Life for such a long time.  We need your help to make this a memorable event.  Please consider reserving a table and inviting your friends to celebrate with us.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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